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Dear Friend of the Colorado Council:
On behalf of the Anniversary Committee, it is my pleasure to extend an 
invitation to you and your family to attend a special performance of the 
hit Broadway musical "A Chorus Line" as the final event in the celebration 
of the tenth anniversary of the founding of the Colorado Council on the 
Arts and Humanities.
Enclosed is the "A Chorus Line" flyer with the information pertaining to 
the September 30 event to be held at the Denver Auditorium Theatre. Real­
izing the popularity of this outstanding theatre piece, I would urge you 
to submit your request for tickets immediately to avoid the disappointment 
of a sold-out performance. As the flyer indicates, tickets must be ordered 
prior to September 15 and only by mail through Center Attractions/Robert 
Garner, P. 0. Box 18390, Denver, Colorado 80218. Please enclose a self- 
addressed, stamped envelope, and when ordering the tickets, request "Arts 
Council seating." Tickets for this event will not be sold over the counter, 
by telephone, or at the Arts Council office. Ticket prices are in all four 
seating areas as indicated on the flyer.
Following "A Chorus Line" we look forward to your participation with us in 
the presentation of the 1978 Colorado Governor's Award for the Arts and 
Human5 t-ipg. The evening will conclude with a cash bar reception toasting 
the Governor’s Award recipients, the cast of "A Chorus Line," and the mem­
bers of the Colorado Council who have served the state over the past ten
years.
For our friends who will wish to stay overnight in Denver, there are numer­
ous hotel facilities in the immediate areas with plenty of available park­
ing at the garage of the Denver Center for the Performing Arts. Because of 
the high volume of visitors to our city, you are encouraged to make your 
reservations directly with the hotels at your earliest convenience.
The Council looks forward to sharing this evening with you in recognition 
of the state of Colorado's ten successful years in the support of the arts 
for our people.

Robert B, 
Chairman
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